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Subject: New Academic building under construction and Temporary Impact on Playing Area 

 

Lakshmipat Singhania Academy has always strived to provide the best possible academic and 

co-curricular environment for its students, ensuring that they receive a holistic and future-ready 

education. In continuation of this commitment to excellence, we are pleased to inform you that 

the school has initiated the construction of a new building.   

 

This infrastructural expansion is part of our long-term vision to accommodate growing academic 

needs, offer modern learning spaces, and cater to the evolving requirements of global 

curriculum. 

 

The construction work is being undertaken within the school campus and is expected to be 

completed by the end of the current calendar year. This new facility will not only offer state-of-

the-art classrooms but also enhanced academic and activity zones, thereby strengthening the 

learning ecosystem for our students. 

We would, however, like to bring to your attention that, during the construction period, a portion 

of the existing playing area will be temporarily barricaded to ensure safety and to facilitate 

unhindered progress of the work. As a result, the available space for physical activities and 

recreational use may be reduced for the time being. 

 

That said, the safety, security, and well-being of our students remain non-negotiable and of 

utmost priority. The barricaded area will be clearly demarcated and secured, and all safety 

protocols will be diligently followed at every stage of construction. Our staff and security 

personnel have been briefed to maintain strict vigilance and ensure that student movement 

within the campus remains completely safe and unaffected. 

 

Upon completion of the construction, the playing area will be restored. The school remains 

committed to ensuring that students continue to have access to adequate and enriching outdoor 

spaces. 

 

We sincerely seek the understanding and cooperation of all parents, guardians, and 

stakeholders during this transition. This temporary inconvenience is a necessary step towards 

creating better facilities and opportunities for our children. Together, let us support this initiative 

which will benefit our students for years to come. 

 

Regards 

Office 

LAKSHMIPAT SINGHANIA ACADEMY 


